
N.  Shore  wants  input  on
infrastructure/transportation
plan
The North Lake Tahoe Resort Association in partnership with
Placer  County  is  seeking  public  input  for  its  annual
Integrated  Infrastructure  and  Transportation  Work  Plan  and
Long Range Funding Plan at a community workshop scheduled for
March 14, 4-7pm at the Tahoe City Public Utility District, 555
Fairway Drive in Tahoe City.

Public input is needed for bike and pedestrian trails, shuttle
systems,  transit  routes,  traffic  calming,  information  and
interpretive  centers,  bus  shelters,  museum  exhibits,  mile
markers,  way  finding  signage,  North  Lake  Tahoe  Airport
Express, as well as new opportunities. Attendees will also
become familiar with current projects under way.

The Integrated Work Plan is an “action plan” that summarizes
the status of the infrastructure and transportation projects
throughout  North  Lake  Tahoe  that  are  ongoing  and  those
projected for the 2011-16 time period.

For more information about the workshop, call Ron Treabess at
(530) 581.8735 or via email at ron@puretahoenorth.com.
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